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The recent school shooting tragedy in Florida has understandably prompted emotion and motivated 

engagement among high school students nationwide. One response has been to organize campus 

walkouts, which has led to numerous questions from school administrators on whether such walkouts 

are lawful, the potential consequences to students and staff, and the legal risks involved, among other 

things.

F3 Law recently partnered with the Alameda County Office of Education to address frequently asked questions 

related to the national movement among students to organize campus walkouts.

You can access this FAQ HERE

The FAQ is intended only as a general summary of some of the legal issues presented. If you have any specific 

questions on how to address student walkouts, please contact one of our six offices.

https://pdfcreator.contentpilot.net/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Tipsheet-FAQs_on_Student_Walkouts.pdf
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